
Ms. Warn, 

 

Receipt of your email correspondence dated October 3, 2019 and attachments thereto is hereby 

acknowledged. 

 

I am somewhat perplexed by the suggestion that Mr. Walz has not responded to communication from 

you.  Attached is the 2018 annual report dated March 25, 2019 submitted by Charity Services in its 

capacity as trustee for the Historic Alton Restoration Trust - the same is signed by Mr. Walz. 

 

As per the report submitted, to-date there have been no disbursements from the trust.  

Notwithstanding, the trustee maintains its intention of disbursing the grant funds to support 

appropriate causes in due course and will continue to honour the commitment made in the attached 

correspondence.  

 

Please be advised that, as a family, we are currently reviewing the practicality of supporting causes and 

making further contributions by way of the Historic Alton Restoration Trust.  You may be aware that we 

actively support local causes by way of our family foundation and will continue to do so moving forward, 

as evidenced by our recent significant contribution to the Credit Valley Conservation Foundation.  

Regardless of the vehicle, the local community can count on our support. 

 

I trust this response provides you with the information the committee was seeking.  Do not hesitate to 

let me know if you have further questions. 

 

Regards, 

--------- 

 

 














